
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Raport bieżący nr: 16/2017 r        
 

Data:  28.09.2017  
 
 

Joining the Liquidity Support Program. 
 

The Board of Relpol S.A. in Żary (Company), announced that on September 27, 2017, the 
Company joined into the Liquidity Support Program, as confirmed by the announcement in the 
Warsaw Stock Exchange of September 27, 2017. 

 
 
Legal basis: Article 56 section 1 point 2 of the Act on Public Offering - current and periodic 

information. 

 

PODPISY:      Rafał Gulka – President of the Management Board 
  Sławomir Bialik – Vice President of the Management Board 


